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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  School Board 
 
FROM:  Kristie LaPlante, Business Administrator 
 
DATE:  May 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Gym Divider 
 
 
The Board has heard previous reports of the gym divider at the Middle-High School being inoperable due 
to electrical issues with the motor. Our Facilities Director has contacted the appropriate vendor who has 
reported that the motor is no longer being manufactured and is in need of replacement.  
 
The gym divider curtain itself is 23 years old and is nearing its end of life (25 years). Ideally, the gym 
divider should be replaced now while the equipment and manpower are on site replacing the motor. 
 
We are asking the Board for consideration of spending up to $15,000 in unspent FY23 funds to commit to 
this project before June 30, 2023, so that the gym can be better used in the 2023-2024 School Year for 
classes and athletic practices.  
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